
MONDAY MESSENGER 

February 13, 2017 

Upcoming Events: 

 Tuesday, February 14:     

Valentine Gram Deliveries 

 Wednesday, February 15:  

Parent Meeting, 6:30 pm 

 Monday, February 20:     

Presidents’ Day,  no school 

 

Parent Meeting:  We Want You!! 
 

Many schools are run by a Board of community 
members, a church, or a supporting business.  Our 
school is run by a Board of interested parents, elected 
to serve on the Board by all the parents of the school.  
This Wednesday, February 15, our Board has 
scheduled a meeting for all parents of the school to 
discuss our current and future operations.  Parents’ 
input will be sought and listened to in response to 
planning for the next school year.   In a sense, this is 
much like a stockholders’ meeting for a business.  
This is an important meeting, and all parents are 
strongly encouraged to attend.  The meeting will begin 
at 6:30 pm in the middle school room.  

Letters To Elly:  A Follow Up Story 
You may recall that our middle school students sent gifts and a card at 
Christmas to a young girl in Michigan who has cancer.  Her name is Elly, and 
she made a request to have cards sent to her from all over the world.  Elly was 
marking places on a map to indicate the origins of the cards being sent.   

To follow up and make another 
connection, our middle school students 
researched and prepared information 
about Saipan.  They wrote personal 
letters that explained about a cultural or 
historic site on Saipan.  Elly had stated 
that she felt lonely because she no longer 
attends school.  We made an attempt to 
bring our school into her home.    

Whispering Palms School 

P.O. Box 10000 PMB 121 

Saipan, MP. 96950 USA 

Telephone: (670) 323-7451 

Email: whisperingpalmsofsaipan@gmail.com 

Website: http://www.saipanprivateschool.com/   

School Office Hours 
Steph will be in the office 

during the following weekly 

office hours: 

 

Monday      12:00 noon – 4:00 pm 

Tuesday     12:00 noon – 4:00 pm 

Wednesday  7:30 am – 10:00 am 

Thursday      7:30 am – 10:00 am 

Friday         12:00 noon – 4:00 pm 

Valentine’s Day Fundraiser 
Our Eighth grade students have initiated their own 
fund raiser to help pay for their trip 
to Europe in May.   Tomorrow they 
will be delivering Valentine Grams. 
If you have not ordered a Valentine 
Gram yet, contact Jasmine Frink or 
your child’s teacher. 


